
Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning improvements along Clearlake Road (State Road 
(S.R.) 501) from S.R. 520 (W. King Street) to Industry Road in Cocoa. The goal of the project is to improve safety by 
encouraging slower driving speeds and providing pedestrian enhancements. The corridor will also be repaved from 
S.R. 520 to Michigan Avenue. 
 

Proposed improvements include changes to the curb line and lane widths to create a series of slight curves along the 
corridor to encourage slower driving speeds, as well as short raised medians located in various locations from S.R. 
520 to Michigan Avenue. 
 

Pedestrian safety elements include wider sidewalks and curb extensions to shorten the length of the crosswalks. New 
traffic signals and raised midblock crossings with pedestrian signals are being considered. 
 

Additional recommended safety improvements include lighting upgrades at intersections and crossing locations; 
upgraded signing and pavement markings; and drainage adjustments. Also as part of this project, the Department will 
construct a new sidewalk from the back of Endeavour Elementary School and connecting to Broadcast Court. 
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Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion spring 2023 $       2.3 million 

Right of Way: Within existing —-     

Construction: Funded - fall 2023 $       8.8 million 
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